Dr. Barbara Beno, President of the Accrediting Commission for Community and Junior Colleges visited GCC on March 18, 2008. All members of the campus community were invited to attend. Dr. Beno discussed the following issues:

· The importance of accreditation to all campus constituencies.

· The top three topics the Commission considers critical to a successful accreditation.

· The importance of progress with Program Review, Planning and Student Learning Outcomes (see RUBRIC on the previous page).

· Flaws in the old theory, “No problem…we always get accredited…”

If you missed this presentation, or would like to see and hear it again, you may borrow a 60 minute DVD. 

Please contact Jill Lewis at 818 551-5103, jlewis@glendale.edu.

